## St Mary's CE Primary School

January 2017

Dear Parents,



We are organising a visit to Telford's Wonderland for Reception Elephants and Reception Zebras on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> March 2017. Our learning journey this term is 'Did Dragons Exist?' and this visit will help the children to retell fairytale stories.

We shall travel by coach leaving school after morning registration and returning to school by 3.20pm.

## For the trip your child will need the following:

- School uniform
- **❖** A waterproof coat and suitable outdoor shoes (warm clothing)
- ❖ Packed lunch will be required please see separate letter
- Rucksack/backpack to hold lunch and belongings

Due to the charges we must ask for a voluntary contribution of £14.75 towards the cost of the trip (entrance fee £5.80, coach £8.84 and insurance 16p, and small subsidy from school). The 1988 Education Act and Governors' Policy requires me to make it clear that our intended visit can only take place if parents are prepared to make a voluntary contribution. There is no obligation to contribute and no child will be omitted from taking part, however it will be necessary to have <a href="mailto:substantial parental contributions">substantial parental contributions</a> for the visit to go ahead. If you are unable to make a contribution for whatever reason, you MUST contact Mr Smith.

Please return the slip below as soon as possible

Yours sincerely,

Miss Hudd & Miss Domag Class Teachers	gala 	
×	Year R to Telford Wonderland – 7	
Child		Class
I give permission for my cl	hild to visit Wonderland	
Emergency Contact No Medical Details (if any)		
I enclose £14.75 towards	the cost of the trip.	
	Date vable to the BCC General Fund Revo	